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I'm Talib altamar the owner of blue store address 879 Fremont ave St. Paul mn 55106 requesting a public 
hearing before council city council thank you in advance 

On Thu, Jan 4, 2018 at 9:13 AM Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul) <julie.kraus@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Mr. Al-Tamar: 

Per our telephone conversation this morning, it is my understanding that you wish to request a public hearing 
before City Council concerning the Notice of Violation/Notice oflntent to Suspend License that was sent to 
you on December 28, 2017. 

In order to do that, I will need you to respond to this email and send me a written request for a public 
hearing. Once I get that, I will schedule the hearing on the next available hearing date (all public hearings are 
held on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the month starting at 5:30 p.m.). I will send you a packet of information 
detailing the date, time and location of the hearing. 

Julie Kraus 
Legal Assistant II 

,....rv,---~-------_-, __ Saint Paul City Attorney's Office
□ ----·- 15 West Kellogg Boulevard, #400 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651 266-8776 

F: 651 298-5619 
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